
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Thornbury          Term: Term 3 2024-2025         Topic: Hazards around the world 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Thornbury have been so busy with 

their academic work, such as 

learning all about Macbeth, data 

or factors & sound or atoms.  

 

They have also engaged so well in 

their cooking lessons, cooking 

meals such as a veggie chilli, fajitas 

and spicy bean burgers. In History, 

we have explored the inter-war 

years and in Geography we have 

evaluated different extreme 

weather hazards, including 

volcanoes and monsoons. 

 

Each individual child has been 

exploring offsite provision tailored to 

their own needs, such as parkour, 

climbing, film-making and Smelly 

Wellies. All of our students have 

been making a lantern in DT 

involving woodwork and electrical 

skills. 

 

Our Highlights: 

Fergus: Going film-making! 

Sawyer: Climbing and cooking 

fajitas. 

Thomas: spending time with people 

I like. 

Bly: playing games with other 

classes and D&D Club 

Jack: the emu at Smelly Wellies. 

Hugo: the emu at Smelly Wellies 

and lantern making in DT. 

Tia: Climbing and DT. 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  14th February  

First day back: 24th February  

 


